

DHMH

Department of Health and Mental Hygiene

Robert L. Ehrlich, Jr., Governor - Michael S. Steele, Lt. Governor - S. Anthony McCann, Secretary

MARYLAND BOARD OF PHARMACY

4201 Patterson Avenue • Baltimore, Maryland 21215-2299

John H. Balch, Board President - LaVerne G. Naesea, Executive Director

April 27, 2006

Rema Anton, R. Ph.

SHIPPED APR 2 7 2006

RE: Petition for Termination of Probation Case #02-048

Dear Ms. Anton:

The Board of Pharmacy is in receipt of your petition for termination of probation. At its April 19, 2006 meeting, along with PEAC's letter of endorsement, the Board voted to terminate your probation. Your license will be in good standing and have no further encumbrances placed upon it.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Colin Eversley, Compliance Investigator at (410) 764-2493.

Sincerely,

LaVerne G. Naesea

Executive Director

Cc: Linda Bethman, Board Counsel LaVerne G. Naesea, Executive Director- e-mail Patricia Tommasello, PEAC Coordinator Shirley Costley